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Klein, Matthew - FS

Subject:

-----Original Message----- 
 
Sent: Monday, June 29, 2020 12:23 PM 
To: Klein, Matthew - FS <matthew.klein@usda.gov> 
Subject: Holy Cross 

Hello Matthew, 

I am a 40 year resident here in Vail area.  
I am absolutely opposed to the drilling and dam proposals in the Holy Cross area. 
We need the water ourselves and its a crime to allow the front range to steal more water and destroy more 
environment! 
Thank You, James Disher  


